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Office of the Mayor 
 

Interoffice Memorandum 
 
 
 

TO:  City Council 
 
FROM: Mayor Ron Feinsod 
 
RE:  Appointment to the Code Enforcement Board 
 
DATE: November 10, 2020 
  
 
Based on the rankings submitted by council, I recommend the reappointment of Patrick Reilly to 
the Code Enforcement Board to serve a term from December 1, 2020 until November 30, 2023. 
Rankings are as follows: 
 

1. Patrick Reilly 
2. Lissa Macdonald 
3. Debroah Kelly 
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